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Hi Kirsten,

I am writing as a Hamilton resident and small business owner. I am asking that the Hamilton
Police Board re-examine the request for a $16M increase to their 2024 budget, and request that
the board reject all increases to the HPS budget.

This money would be much better spent serving our communities with affordable housing
initiatives, including increased support for our unhoused neighbours and public transit
initiatives.

Thank-you,
Amanda Wright


